
Minutes – June 20, 2015 
 
The June meeting was called to order at 1300. The minutes  and treasurer’s report were 
presented and approved.  Laurence announced we have 50 applications with 55 members. 
He has contacted many past members and is making good progress in reactivating past 
memberships. 
 
Charles presented a synopsis of the Reinbeck and Smithsonian trips. There seems to be a 
lack of participation for the Reinbeck trip as a large group, so those who go will be on 
their own for arrangements.  The trip to the Smithsonian museum  is August 15th.  The 
cost for the bus is estimated to be $60.00 per person. We must have a final count by July 
20th to reserve the bus, contact Charlie by email to confirm your reservation. We need a 
minimum of 40 people, ask your friends and family to participate. 
 
Oshkosh is coming soon and Mike Parks is planning another gathering for those 
attending. Please contact Mike Parks if you’re interested in joining for a night of 
communion with your fellow 122 members. 
 
 
Our club picnic will be help at Haunstein airfield 0PA2, on August 9th at 1pm. Please 
bring a side dish or dessert to share and your lawn chairs. Meat and drinks will be 
provided by our host.  I hear there will be aviation activities for all, lets hope for good 
weather, the hangar is full of airplanes! 
 
There will be no meeting in July.  We’ll have a short meeting at our picnic in August. 
 
Meeting adjourned  at 1400 by Charles Thiemman, second by Jim Trygg. 
Those attend know who they were. 
Hope to see you at Oshkosh. 
Jim Haunstein 
 
 
 
 
 


